
 

 

November 7, 2022  

 

 

Philip Turske 

Village Administrator 

Village of Minerva   

209 N. Market St. 

Minerva, OH 44657 

 

 

Re: STA-30-3263 (PID: 117923) 

  Letter of Notification of SFHA Exemption   

 

 

Dear Mr. Turske:  

 

The Ohio Department of Transportation project STA-30-3263 (PID: 117923) is located within Special Flood 

Hazard Area Zone AE in your community. 

 

The project proposes to perform superstructure replacement on structure STA-30-3263 (SFN: 7601204) over Big 

Sandy Creek. 

 

As a courtesy, we are informing you of this project. The above described work is considered work that does not 

change the alignment, grade, or hydraulic capacity of the existing structure. Because of this, the project is exempt 

from the normal permit process required for work encroaching on a SFHA.  No further correspondence will be 

forthcoming.  

 

If you need additional information, please contact Mike Palagano at 330.786.4851. 

 

Respectfully,  

 
 

Mike Palagano  
Transportation Engineer/Hydraulic Engineer 
 


